From: Teresa <churchel@alaska.net>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:21 PM
To: Sam Owen <info@eklutnahydro.com>
Subject: Dam Removal

The Land Claim Settlement Act was reparations for all past ills put upon Alaska Natives. Or so I
was told when I was at Clark Junior High in the 1970’s. There were to be no further claims. This
settlement gave Native groups funds and land resources to take care of their people and to use said
land for purposes of revenue generation to take care of their people in trying times.

All fish in the upper cook inlet have diminished since the 1960’s. How will fish for the Eklutna river
be able to survive any better than all of the current declining runs.

When there is currently limited afordable housing in the greater Anchorage Mat-su area why do we
want to make water and power even more expensive thus making housing more expensive for more

people.

Teresa Churchel



